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TO : Deputy Director of Training (G) DATE: 9 July 1953
FROM : Chief, Area and Language Division

SUBJECT: Progress Report for Week of 3 July - 9 July

1. Seven applications for full-time participation in the one week
conference at SAIS have been received from ONE. OCD expects to submit
approximately 18-20 requests, DDP approximately 15-20, 0S7T at least 15
and several from OCI. Indication is that our quota of 65 will be filled.

2., OCI has indicated an interest in the part-time Near East Area
Seminar to be held at the Foreign Service Institute in October. Conver-
sations with Bill Sandalls, FSI reveal that Agency employees probably
will be permitted to attend such courses. Mr. Sandalls will send the
schedule of courses as soon as it is available.

3. Security-training briefings were held for the CIA candidates
selected to attend the Associate Intelligence Course, Air Command and
Staff School, the Weapons Orientation Course as Sandia Base, Naval War
College, and the Wgapons Orientation Course, Maxwell Field.

e A total of 163 students are presently enroclled in introductory
and self-study courses in the Language Training Branch.

5. The language laboratory was used h21% hours during the past week.

6. One section of instruction in Basic Chinese (Mandarin) began
on Monday, 6 July, with an enrollment of four students.

7. The mobile audio-visual unit was demonstrated on Tuesday, 7 July,
for the benefit of the Deputy Director of Training (Special) and interested
parties from the DD/P offices.
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